
 

December 15th, 2023 

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s), 

Thank you to our Catholic School Council, volunteers, and vendors for making our Milk & 

Cookie Evening such a fantastic success.  We would also like to thank the following businesses 

and individuals for their donations: 

The Real Canadian Superstore (Bayview) 

Tim Hortons (Bayview) 

Starbucks (Bayview) 

Countrywide Homes 

Rising Stars Soccer Academy 

Louise Chow and Family 

A&W 

Tree Valley Garden Centre 

Lastly, we’d also like to thank everyone who was able to donate new Christmas accessories or 

make donations to the Society of St. Vincent de Paul.  Please note that our last day of school 

before the Christmas break will be Friday, December 22nd, 2023.  I would like to wish all of our 

students, families, and staff a very Merry Christmas and Happy New Year.  I look forward to 

seeing everyone back when our school reopens on Monday, January 8th, 204. 

Please see the information below for important details on our upcoming week at Holy Spirit. 

Luke 4:18 Christmas Spirit Week 

 



Primary Christmas Concert 

Our Kindergarten to Grade 3 students will be performing in our Primary Christmas Concert on 

Wednesday, December 20th, 2023.  Thank you to our students and teachers for their efforts and 

we look forward to their performance.  Thank you to all families who have RSVP’d.  Doors will 

open at 12:45 pm.  All students will have an opportunity to watch the dress rehearsal on 

Tuesday. 

 

Raffle Ticket Unclaimed Prizes 

We had three unclaimed raffle items.  Please see the numbers below.  If you have the winning 

ticket please have your child come to the office with the ticket to claim the prize. 

53299338 

53299309 

53299343 

Virtual Early Facilitation Parent Information Evening 

On January 25, 2024, our student services department will once again be hosting a Virtual 

Information Session for Parents of Children with Exceptional Needs registering for Kindergarten 

Year 1 (Junior Kindergarten) in September 2024.  Parents are invited to attend the virtual 

session to learn about our Special Education Programs and Services. To register click on: 

https://forms.gle/oRsiDpN8GUWyPssd6 The deadline to register is January 23rd, 2024. 

https://forms.gle/oRsiDpN8GUWyPssd6


 

 

 
Yours in Catholic Education, 

Mr. A. Modica 

Principal 

anthony.modica@ycdsb.ca 

 

Monday, Dec. 18th • Hot Lunch:  Delicious Greek 
 

Wednesday, Dec. 20th • Pizza Nova Hot Lunch 

• Primary Christmas Concert  
(1:00 pm – 2:00 pm) 

 

Thursday, Dec. 21st • Zucca’s Ristorante Hot Lunch 
 

Friday, Dec. 22nd • A & W Hot Lunch 

• Last Day of School 
 

Monday, Dec. 25th , 2023 – 
Friday, January 5th, 2024 

• Christmas Break (School Closed) 

• Merry Christmas and Happy New 
Year 

mailto:anthony.modica@ycdsb.ca


 

 
Monday, January 8th, 2024 

• School Reopens 

 


